
From: CherylPo@ckschools.org
To:  Larry Mann <weldingmann@juno.com>  
Date: Mon 27 Apr 2020 02:15:45 PM -0700
Cc: 
Subject: RE: Your Request for Information to Central Kitsap School District

  image001.png ((1 kb))  image002.png ((1 kb)) 
 

Hello!

 

Glad to hear you're all doing well.  Hoping they call all this as DONE very soon and we can get back to normal!!

 

At this link you will find all the bargaining agreements. These live on our public facing website at all times.

https://www.ckschools.org/administration/collective_bargaining

 

I think the governor is having a press conference tonight? Wonder if that will be the announcement?  I don't
watch TV so, my news of the world is pretty limited!

 

Take care,

Cheryl

 

Cheryl Portier

Central Kitsap School District

Operations

cherylpo@ckschools.org

360-662-1616

 

From: Larry Mann <weldingmann@juno.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 25, 2020 3:35 PM
To: Portier Cheryl - ADMIN <CherylPo@ckschools.org>
Subject: Re: Your Request for Information to Central Kitsap School District

 

Hi Cheryl:

 

https://www.ckschools.org/administration/collective_bargaining
mailto:cherylpo@ckschools.org


It is pleasent to hear from you. Hope this email finds you and your family all doing well also. I did not purchase a ticket for
the circus that is in town. It is an economy destroying money pit which illustrates the corruptness in Olympia and the
incompetent leadership we have in this state. 

 

My reason for writing...would it be possible for you to scan the current teacher labor agreement you have on computer and
e-mail it to me?

 

With all the students and teachers out of school enjoy your less stressful days as long as you can. I was told that Inslee
intends to carry this into next year meaning there will be no school next year either.

 

Thank you,

 

Larry

 

----- Original Message -----

From: Portier Cheryl - ADMIN

To: weldingmann@juno.com

Cc: Portier Cheryl - ADMIN

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 1:39 PM

Subject: Your Request for Information to Central Kitsap School District

 

Hello Larry,

 

Hope this email finds you and your family all doing well in these strange times.

 

We have received your request for information via letter to the Superintendent asking, “what or how have you
notified all of your education employees of their right to opt out of all district unions and the payment of dues
to these unions?”

 

Nothing has changed since the last time you asked, we have only sent the one communication. I have attached
it here again for your reference.

 

Call or email me if you have any questions or any difficulty opening the attachment.
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With this response, we consider your request complete and are closing it.

 

Sincerely,

Cheryl

 

 

Cheryl Portier  – Administrative Assistant
  Central Kitsap School District | Operations | P O Box 8, 9210 Silverdale Way Nw, Silverdale,

Washington., 98383
  Phone:  (360) 662-1616 | Fax:  (360) 662-1611 | Email:  cherylpo@ckschools.org 
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